
Victorian. We have another 

exciting History topic for 

this half term in Year 4. 

We have briefly looked at 

some Victorian inventors 

this week in class. 

Please can the children 

investigate an invention 

that was made by the 

Victorians-they can present 

this through a model, 

poster or any other way 

they like! 
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Spellings  
We are continuing to work at improving the children’s spelling of 

words from the Year 3 and 4 word lists which all children should 

know by the end of the year. (Some children are now learning 

the Year 5 and 6 words). 

Whilst we are delighted with some children’s progress, 

unfortunately, some children are not spending sufficient time 

learning their spellings, which is hindering their class work. 

Please can you encourage your children to learn their spellings 

every week 
 
 

 

 

 

 

English 
Our topic this term is 
poetry. Perhaps you 
could share with your 
child your favourite 
poem or investigate and 
read a new poem 
together! 

Maths  
   This week’s homework is based 
on adding and subtracting word 
problems. We have been looking at 
how we find the important 
information that will help us to 
solve the problem.                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children                         
Adding the prefix inter meaning 
between or among. 
 

Interact 
Interfere 
Intercity 
International 
Intermediate 

Red Group 
Year 1-2 words 

Come 
Some 
One 
Once 
ask  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Yellow Group 
Year 3-4 words  
Separate 
Special 
Straight 
Strange 
Strength 

Blue Group 
Year 5-6 words 
Exaggerate 
Excellent 
Existence 
Explanation 
Familiar 

Please can your child also continue to learn the words they still need to be 
able to spell from their individual test results? The children will be tested 
again, on all words from the Year1-2, Year 3-4 or Year 5-6 high frequency 
word lists at the end of the Summer term.  


